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SPECIAL PENNSYLVANIA WORKERS' COMPENSATION ALERT

EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 24, 2011, THE BUREAU OF WORKERS COMPENSATION IS USING A NEW
UTiLIZATION REVIEW REQUEST FORM (LIBC 601), ALLOWING CHALLENGE TO THE
REASONABLENESS AND NECESSITY OF MEDICAL TREATMENT OF MULTIPLE PROVIDERS
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Starting October 24, 2011, and mandatory as of
January 2, 2012, the Bureau of Workers'
Compensation has authorized a new Utilization
Review Request form (LIBC 601) for use in
challenging the reasonableness and necessity of a

claimant's medical treatment by multiple providers.

The old form LIBC 601 could only be used to
challenge a single provider of medical treatment,
thus requiring the filing of multiple forms — at
significant cost — to challenge more than one
provider of the same medical treatment. For

instance, if three different physicians from a medical
practice provided the claimant with medical
treatment, the Bureau required three separate UR
forms/fees. The new form allows the review of
multiple providers identified on one form with
payment for a single UR. In practice, it appears that,
while the new form will be accepted for review of
multiple providers of the same specialty for one fee,
challenges to treatment by providers from different
specialties will be billed separately for the different
reviewers.

What's Hot in Workers' Comp is published by Marshall, Dennehey, Warner, Coleman & Goggin to provide information on recent legal developments
of interest to our readers. This publication is not intended to provide legal advice for a specific situation or to create an attorney-client relationship.
We would be pleased to provide such legal assistance as you require on these and other subjects when called upon. Our firm, founded in 1962, is
exclusively a defense litigation law firm with over 400 attorneys working out of 19 offices in the states of Pennsylvania, New Jersey, Delaware, Ohio,
Florida, and New York.

Copyright©2011 Marshall, Dennehey, Warner, Coleman & Goggin, all rights reserved. No part of this publication may be reprinted without the
express written permission of our firm. For reprints or inquiries, contact marketinghelp@mdwcg.com. If you wish to be removed from this mailing
list, contact tamontemuro@mdwcg.com.

l|Page



